
September 7, 2022 

Denice Skinner 
606 Lee Avenue 
Lafayette, LA 70501 

Dear Mrs. Skinner, 

The Lafayette Republican Parish Executive Committee 
(LRPEC) met today, September 7, 2022. Proper notice to all 
members was given for this special meeting. Unfortunately you 
were not in attendance and you assigned your proxy to another 
member. 
At this Special Meeting the full membership voted 9 (Nine) to 4 
(Four) in favor of requesting you to formally resign from the 
LRPEC. 
Please let this letter serve as written notice that the Lafayette 
Republican Parish Executive Committee is requesting your 
immediate resignation. The LRPEC will allow up to 48 (Forty 
Eight) hours after your receipt of this letter to receive your 
written resignation. 

Thank you for your timely attention to this matter. 
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